
Wider Reopening Update 
Today you will have received a letter about our plans to open more widely offering a return 
week for each year group before the end of term. Please let the school know your intentions 
and once again, you are not obligated to send your child in but we do hope you consider the 
benefits of the children having contact with the school before the summer break.  
 
More information regarding the return for the year groups will be posted within the year group 
sections on Google Classroom and each year group team will be updating you closer to the 
time.  
 
Godalming Learning Partnership Annual Meeting 
Thank you to everyone who attended the GLP AGM this week. We hope you felt updated with 
the various projects that are going on within the partnership such as the Talk For Writing pro-
ject and the School Direct teacher training course that is coming to the conclusion of its inau-
gural year.  
 
Inset Days 2020-21 
Due to the disruptions to the school year and the fact that there are significant ‘unknowns’ 
regarding September, we have had to make changes to our Inset Days. There has also been a 
change to the availability of our Talk for Writing contact which has also meant that some of 
these days have been changed. We are not in a position, like we have in previous years, to 
align all our inset days to the beginning or the end of half term holidays, as you can see by the 
date in red. We are also planning on the basis that normal school working will have resumed by 
September. The new inset days for next year are now: 
 
Tuesday 1st September—Safeguarding Training 
Thursday 5th November—Talk for Writing Training Day (key stage 2 only) 
Friday 26th February—Talk for Writing Training Day (all key stages) 
Monday 19th April—School Improvement Planning 
Friday 28th May—Assessment Analysis 
 
As the Talk for Writing training days are specific for each key stage you may find that these do 
not match with our other local schools, such as infant and primary schools.  
 
School Food Bank and the Godalming Community Store 
Thank you to everyone who continues to make a donation each Monday, it is such a lovely feel-
ing to see how full the bin gets and satisfying to see it being bagged up for our families. If you 
are able to keep it up during these challenging times, that would be great! The Food Bank bin 
will continue to be outside the school gate on the Hallam Road entrance each Monday morning. 
If you are able to donate and are passing as part of your daily exercise routine, we would ap-
preciate anything you are able to give. Thank you very much.  
 
Pre-loved Uniform 
We have a stock of pre-loved uniform available in a variety of sizes. If you are interested 
please text your requirements to Vanessa on 07970 925025 and she will get back to you with 
more details.   
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Mr Samson’s Cricket Challenge—https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zwrSSpwdbwI     
Mrs Farrow’s Resilience Video—https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=J5Wu2mbV5ZQ  

Waterstones  
Book of the Month 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zwrSSpwdbwI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=J5Wu2mbV5ZQ

